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We, the members of Windom Park Citizens in Action, request the Minneapolis Park and 
Recreation Board to preserve all of Stinson Parkway from both physical and visual 
encroachment by the Lowry Grove redevelopment, by:  
 

 denying all exits from and access to the site at Stinson Parkway; 

 encouraging incoming and outgoing traffic be directed away from Stinson Parkway 
toward New Brighton Blvd (Co. Rd. 88); 

 preventing any reduction in MPRB land including but not limited to, any proposed 
carriage walks, turn lanes and parking lanes; 

 enforcing the “NO Trucks” on Stinson Parkway;  

 denying the eventual use of the Parkway to Lowry Grove residents for overnight 
parking; 

 participation of a Park Board representative at the St. Anthony Village Planning 
Commission meeting on August 28, 2017;  

 reviewing the developer’s application for a Planned Unit Development and provide 
written input to the City of St. Anthony regarding the design, building architecture 
and scale in relation to its location on the Grand Rounds and National Scenic 
Byway. 

 
To that end, we the members of Windom Park Citizens in Action request that a letter 
conveying these concerns be sent to each member of the Minneapolis Park and 
Recreation Board and Michael Schroeder, Assistant Superintendent of Planning, 
Minneapolis Park and Recreation Board. 
 
 
 

Motion passed at 8/15/17 WPCiA Neighborhood Meeting 
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